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JANUARY 2025 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 
Mark Buckingham, Kris Dearborn, Candace Duyck and 

Family, Daren Elliott, Greg Evers, Aaron Frechette,  

Karen Gall & Family, Geoff Goodman, Jake Grimm, 

Brian Hoge, Debra Klein, David Kong, Cody Lardy,  

Anthony Mayenik, Joseph Mille, Lucille Jane Nelson 

and Jacob Nueman 

Remember to complete your mandatory hunting and fish-

ing reporting. before January 31, 2025 or you can have an 

extra fee tacked on. Go to MYODFW.COM and login to 

your account then click on Submit a Hunting & Fishing 

Outcome Report 

(mandatory report-

ing) directly under 

the  

Purchase from Cat-

alog box. It’s easy 

and you can save 

some money if you 

do report.  

The hunting pictures submitted will be in the next issue along with 

results from the Fall Oregon High School Clay Target Shooting 

League. Thank you for the submissions! 
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The Chapter Dinner is January 21, 2025. The guest speaker is TBA 

Come at 6 for social hour and to eat, the guest speaker starts presenting at 7pm.  

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $100 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 700+ members This will be in 

the form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send 

an email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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